
REQUEST FOR QUOTES 
CITY OF WALTERBORO 

ASBESTOS AIR MONITORING SERVICES 
July 29, 2021 

 
The City of Walterboro is soliciting quotes from licensed inspectors to perform comprehensive air monitoring in 
conjunction with the demolition of one (1) city-owned vacant, dilapidated commercial structure at 419 Hampton Street 
Walterboro, South Carolina. The commercial structure is approximately 6400 square feet.  This work is part of a grant 
project funded by SC Department of Commerce. The bidder must geographically be reasonably proximate to the site 
location.  The firm must hold all applicable state and federal licenses to perform air monitoring during the removal of 
asbestos. The inspection/ report and project design have been completed in accordance with SC-DHEC 
Regulations and has been included with this request. Please provide quotes outlining: 
 

• Daily rate for air monitoring (including all travel expenses)  
 

• Clearance cost 
 

• Estimated number of days air monitoring would be necessary 
 
Please submit original written and signed quotes (email quotes not acceptable) by 4:00 PM on August 13, 2021 
to: 
 
George Crosby 
Economic Recovery & Resiliency Director 
Lowcountry Council of Governments 
Post Office Box 98 
Yemassee, SC  29945 
 
City of Walterboro reserves the right to reject any or all bids. City of Walterboro reserves the right to waive all 
informalities not involving price, time, or changes in the work and to negotiate contract terms with the successful bidder.  
 
If you have questions or need additional information, please contact George Crosby (gcrosby@lowcountrycog.org) or 
call 843-473-3993.  
 

NOTICE: This contract will be funded, partially or in whole, by CDBG funds. Please provide information regarding the 

firm’s SAM.gov registration at the time of submittal. The firm should be aware that contracts will be reviewed and 

approved within approximately 60 days after bids are due.  
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